
 

September 11, 2023 

 

Dear Principals,  

On behalf of Fr. John Merkelis, President of Providence Catholic High School, our staff, and students, I am pleased to invite 

your school to compete in our 23rd Annual Junior High Academic Bowl on Tuesday, October 17, 2023. Each school can 

register one 7th grade team and one 8th grade team, each consisting of five students. Alternates are also welcome. Participants 

should be selected based upon their demonstrated proficiencies in Language Arts, Social Studies, Science, Mathematics, 

and Geography.  

The Academic Bowl will include both team and individual student competitions. Trophies are awarded to the top teams and 

individuals. These awards will be presented at a ceremony that begins shortly after tests are completed. Additional 

information about the competition is included on the next page.  

The Providence Catholic 23rd Annual Junior High School Academic Bowl will follow the schedule below: 

 4:00 p.m. – 4:30 p.m.  Registration  

 

 4:30 p.m. – 4:45 p.m.  Welcome, Prayer, and Competitors dismissal to classrooms 

 

 4:45 p.m. – 5:45 p.m.  Written exams  

 

5:45 p.m. – 6:00 p.m.  Review exams in the classroom 

 

 6:00 p.m. – 6:30 p.m.  Pizza & drinks for contestants and chaperones/moderators  

 

 6:30 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.  Awards ceremony (Parents are welcome to attend) 

      

Please complete and submit the online registration form at https://www.providencecatholic.org/academic-bowl/. 

Registration closes at 3:00 p.m. on Friday, October 6, 2023. If you have any questions concerning the Jr. High Academic 

Bowl, please contact my Administrative Assistant, Mrs. Melissa Sallade at (815) 717-3186 or via email at 

msallade@providencecatholic.org.  

We look forward to welcoming you to Providence Catholic! 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Mr. Paul Houston  

Principal 
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